Mize PJE VOLUNTER

Get involved or learn more by visiting MIZEPTO.COM

Welcome to Mize PTO where everyone is a member. We would like to thank ALL of our parents that continue to step up to ensure each year is a success! All of our generous Mize families continue to contribute in many ways including, but not limited to, monetary donations, providing various needed items for ongoing projects, and volunteering their valuable time. We couldn't do it without you! We have INCREDIBLE families here at Mize Elementary!

Feel like you are unable to commit to a committee chair or co-chair, but would still like to help? No problem. Simply join us at a monthly PTO meeting or contact us at mizepto@gmail.com and we can help find the perfect opportunity for you to contribute based on what your time allows. Helping hands, minds, and hearts are ALWAYS WELCOME!

Follow us on Facebook Mize Elementary Families PTO

